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Today, as we announce that we have reached a tentative agreement with the UAW on a new labor contract, I would

like to thank all the negotiating teams who have worked tirelessly for many weeks to get to this point. We look forward

to welcoming our 43,000 employees back to work and resuming operations to serve our customers and execute our

Dare Forward 2030 strategic plan to maintain Stellantis’ position at the forefront of innovation.

This agreement is now subject to ratification by Stellantis’ UAW-represented employees and, out of respect for the

process, we will decline further comment to allow the UAW to share the details with its members.
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Additional information and news from Stellantis are available at: https://media.stellantisnorthamerica.com
 


